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Welcome Back to Dixon! 
 

Dear Dixon Community, 
 
We hope that you have had a relaxing and fun summer holiday.  We are looking forward to 
seeing all of you in the coming days and extend a warm welcome to our new students and 
their families. 
 
As busy as things look on the outside of the school, we are equally as busy on the inside.  
There will be LOTS of logistical changes happening this year and we will do our best to keep 
you informed as we go.  Your flexibility this year is appreciated.   
 
We are hoping that our main parking lot will be paved prior to September 2nd and that 
students can be dropped off in the DROP OFF ZONE (located in the school parking lot).  
 
Below is the outline for the first week (where students should go) Tuesday, September 2nd to 
Friday, September 5th.  Students will be with last year’s teacher and classmates until Friday, 
when they move into new classes. All children will be dismissed from the rear doors of the 
school, the portables or the MLU’s.  There will be no dismissal from the front doors of 
the school, so all parents should meet their children behind the school. 
 
On Friday, September 5th, we will send out a revised school map letting you know where your 
child’s class will be located so you know where to go on Monday, September 8th. 
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact the school. 
 
We will see you next week J 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mike Murray 
 
 



 

Dixon First Week of School 
 

Tuesday, September 2 – Friday, September 5  
 
All students attend from 8:45am – 9:45am (1 hour). 
 
All new students and new Kindergarten students will report to the school library (enter 
through the front door of the school).   
 
Here are specific locations for all other classes (based on last year’s teacher and location).  
Changes are in BOLD below: 
 

- Division One – Mr. Naylor – Report to Portable 2 (Mr. Naylor’s portable) 
- Division Two – Mr. Lawler – Report to Portable 2 (Mr. Naylor’s portable) 
- Division Three – Mr. Holman – Report to Mr. Holman’s class in the school 
- Division Four – Mrs. Selby / Mrs. Evans – Report to Mrs. Selby/Mrs. Evans’ class in Annex 
- Division Five – Mrs. Berman – Report to Mme Jien’s class in the school 
- Division Six – Mrs. Mills – Report to MLU2 
- Division Seven – Mme Jien - Report to Portable 2 (Mr. Naylor’s portable) 
- Division Eight – Mme Kaerne – Report to MLU3 
- Division Nine – Mr. Bradley – Report to Portable 1 (Mr. Bradley’s portable) 
- Division Ten – Mme Mennie – Report to Mme Mennie’s class in the school 
- Division Eleven – Mme Tejero – Report to Mme Tejero’s class in the school 
- Division Twelve – Mme Mirhosseini – Report to Mme Mirhosseini’s class in the school 
- Division Thirteen – Mme Cheng – Report to Mme Cheng’s class in Annex 
- Division Fourteen – Mme Story – Report to Mme Story’s class in Annex 
- Division Fifteen – Mme Tardif – Report to Mme Tardif’s class in the Annex 

 
Reminder: 
 
Starting Wednesday, September 3, please remember to send students with snacks and 
lunches.  Recess snacks should be those items that can be eaten outside (e.g. granola bar, 
piece of fruit, etc.).  Lunch is eaten from 11:50am – 12:10pm.  Students are then dismissed to 
go outside and play. 
 
 
  


